

YEAR 1 SPRING B NEWSLETTER

We have planned a very exciting half term in Year 1.

In English, we are going to be writing their own portal tale based on the story 'Where the wild things are. We will also be writing a diary entry of the character of the book and a recount of events.



In Maths we will be learning about how to measure using scales and other equipment. We will also be learning about fractions and continuing to add and subtract using problems.



In Science we are going to be learning about Materials. We will looking and materials building. We will be linking it to our Great Fire of London learning - Will our house withstand the Great Fire?



In History we are going to be learning about the Great Fire of London. We will be learning about the main events of the fire and how it was caused. We will also be looking at historical evidence that hep us understand the event.



READING TO SUPPORT OUR LEARNING:

Practise reading every night at home. Sign your child's reading record so they can move up on the reading chart.

Ask your child questions on what they have read. Talk about the characters and the setting of the story.



Take your child to a library and allow them to bring home any books they are interested in.
Encourage them to read every night before bed.

WHAT YOU CAN DO AT HOME TO SUPPORT OUR LEARNING:

Regularly practise of all the number bonds to 5,6,7,8 and 10.

Learning to tell the time - using o clock and half past.

Practise writing the year 1 keywords and using the phonic mat to spell words.

